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“Wealth will not be decreased by giving charity. And a forgiving slave must be rewarded by Allah with 

authority.”  

Dear Valued Parents,  

Greetings!  

Al Ain Juniors School believes that charity enriches the community and is rewarding in so many ways. We 

are much convinced that the act of giving, teaches the children not just to be generous but to be more 

appreciative of what they have. In this holy month of Ramadan, we would like to instil the values of giving 

among the children. In this regard we have  joined hands with Emirates Red Crescent (ERC) to provide an 

opportunity for children to contribute by donating food stuff to the needy and request the parents to send 

the below mentioned foodstuff and hand over them to the class teachers as per the following schedule.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindly send your donations on or before 28th Thursday 2022. We appreciate and thank you in advance for 

your kind gesture and continued support to all the programmes organized by Al Ain Juniors School.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Best Regards  

AJS Administration 

Grade Food Stuff 

1 Sugar - 1 Kg Packet 

2 Rice - 2 Kg Packet 

3 Canned Food items  

4 Oil – 1 litre bottles  

5 Lentils- 1 kg packet  

6. Macaroni – 1 kg packet  

7 Sugar - 1 Kg Packet  

8 Rice - 2 Kg Packet  

9 Canned Food items  

10 Oil – 1 litre bottles  

11 Lentils- 1 kg packet  

12 Macaroni – 1/2 kg packet  


